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Mr. Walter P, Haass, Chief

Quality Assurance Branch

Division of Engineering

Unitea States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Reference: Letter, W, P, Haass to C. R. Fisher, "NRC Acceptance of Amendced
General Atomic Quality Assurance Topi~il Report," September 23,
1982.

Dear Mr, Haass:

We are submitting thirty-five copies of Licensing Topical Report No. 11,
Amenament 7 (GA-A13010A), "General Atomic Quality Assurance Program," October
1981. A copy of your acceptance letter (reference) has been incorporated in
the report in place of your letter ot March 5, 198l.

The following list identifies existing contracts in work at General
tomic Company that are covered by Amendment 7 to GA-Al3010A:

1. Contracts with Public Service Company of Colorado for Support of the
Fort St,., Vrain Project,

2. Project 3324: High Level Waste Transportation Systems Development
Program,

Project 3324-1: Modification of Radioactive Material Shipping
Container FSV-1.

Contract DE-AT-03-76ET35301: HTGR Technology Program.
Contract DE-AT-03-76SF70046: HTGR Applications Program.
6. Project 3358: Monitored Retrievable Storage Program.

In addition, General Atomic is supplying consulting services to a number
of clients that have imposed their own quality assurance requirements upon
the procedures employed. These may or may not be in full compliance with the
conmitments in the topical report.
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25 A
Colin R, Fisher
Manager - Licensing,
Reliability and Systems
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Enclosure: GA-Al3010A (GA-LTR-11)
Amendment 7 (35 copies)
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